
MEMORANDUM TO FACULTY 

From~ Central Committee via ~~s. Garrett 

Dennington College 
November 18~ 1940 

This is to remind you, perhaps unnecessarily, that before vacations
it is most important that all studio periods classes, and other 
group meetings continue as usual up to the time the College officially 
closes. 

The few students who have applied to the Central Committee for 
eru3.y leave and have been granted permission to leave early will 
notify each of their instructors before they leave. 

Unless the College work goes on in the usual way up to the closing 
hour, we cannot expect to keep the students i cooperation which we 
now have with our present system. 

Thanksgiving recess is from Wednesday, November 20, at l :00 p.me 
through Monday November 25, at 9:00 a.m~ 
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